
From: Soura, Christian
To: elizhughes <elizhughes@bellsouth.net>

Date: 8/11/2014 5:33:00 PM
Subject: RE: Hello

                That afternoon looks pretty good at this point – thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: elizhughes [mailto:elizhughes@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 2:40 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Hello
 
Christian,
How it looks like from Augost 19 on, afternoon ? I will be out of town next week. 
Thanks,
Elizabeth 
803-338-3894
 

On Friday, August 1, 2014 3:50 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

                Sure, what do you have in mind?  Coffee next week or the week after?
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: elizhughes [mailto:elizhughes@bellsouth.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 5:17 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Hello
 
Christian,
It was a pleasure to speak with you when you give the talk at Capital City Republican WC.
Hope you and family are well and enjoying the summer.
Will appreciate if you can make some time to meet with me, briefly.
Thank you,
Regards,.
Elizabeth H.G. Datta
803-338-3894
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